College Visitation Policy

[bookmark: _GoBack]A junior or senior is allowed to miss two days during the year for college visitation if the grade level principal is notified prior to the visit. This time may be extended beyond the one day by the principal if the distance makes it impractical to travel to and from the college location in one day. The visit may not be taken during the first week of the first semester or the last six weeks of the second semester. Exception: During the last six weeks principals may permit official college visitations if the student has not previously taken a visit and there are extenuating circumstances. A written note from the parents requesting a college visitation must be submitted to the principal prior to the visitation. The grade level principal will, upon approval of the request for a college visitation, issue the student a College Visitation Form which must be validated by having a college official sign the form and stamp it with the college seal. Failure to return the correctly validated form to the grade level principal will result in the student receiving an unexcused absence for time missed. A student receiving a scholarship or auditioning is allowed an absence if visitation is a requirement of the organization or institution. The student is to provide the principal with a copy of the requirement in advance of the absence. College visitation days for students will be counted as extracurricular days as allowed by state law.
